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To whom it may concern,

I do NOT agree with the Bill to extend the State of Queensland's Emergency Response Act,
tabled on 29 June 2021 by Queensland's Minister of Health, Yvett D'Ath.
The Bill extends a further seven months, from 30 September 2021 to 30 April 2022, with some 
measures extended to 22 May 2022. 

I vehemently disagree with any extension of any current state of emergency and with the 
freedom that any Bill is extended without prior public knowledge to all members of the 
communities which is can affect. 

Some of my reasons are:
1) Statistical numbers in Queensland for death by Covid 19 do not validate that we are in a
pandemic in Qld, or Australia.
2) There is ample evidence, documented court proceedings, professional and medical
support and research to support that Covid 19 is not a pandemic in Queensland, or
Australia.
3) Lockdowns are causing more chaos, damage, ill health, death and crushing the economy
which in turn affects all parts of society and humanity.

Regards,
Leanne James
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